
OREGON DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION ~ WASHINGTON COUNTY

McKinney-Vento Program

The McKinney-Vento Act is a federal law

that protects the educational rights of

students experiencing housing instability.

Immediate school enrollment
Transportation to school 
Ability to remain at the same
school for the entire year
Community resources

Support may include:
Any child

experiencing housing
instability qualifies

for McKinney-Vento
services

Contact a school district's McKinney-Vento team for support: 

Beaverton School District

Banks School District

Forest Grove School District

Gaston School District

Hillsboro School District

Sherwood School District

Tigard-Tualatin School District

Sara Palestino : 503-356-5072
Leticia Flores : 503-356-5075

Bianka Castañeda Loredo : 503-356-5074
Anne Carlson : 503-356-5071 

mvp@beaverton.k12.or.us

David Pero : 503-359-2432 x3531
dpero@fgsd.k12.or.us

Courtney Gibb : 503-844-1753 
Abel García Gómez : 971-238-8803
Casandra Gutiérrez : 971-217-7161

mckinneyvento@hsd.k12.or.us

Heidi Reang : 503-431-4144
hreang@ttsd.k12.or.us

Ursula Pinto : 503-825-5085
upinto@sherwood.k12.or.us

Leann Gallien : 503-324-5151
leanng@banks.k12.or.us

Carolyn Lowry : 503-985-7516
loweryc@gastonk12.org 
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